
Miss Cooper
Special education teacher grades 5-6
Email jcooper@lowell.k12.ma.us

If email is not your ideal method of communication...
please feel free to call or text:
Google voice # 978-435-0118

INTRODUCTION

Hello! I am Julie Cooper, I will be one of the ELA Special Education teachers for 5th and

6th grade this year! This is my 8th year teaching here at the Butler and I am excited we

get to start this year back together in-person! Some things I love about our school is our

school spirit and many of the after-school programs/activities offered! ELA is going to be

very exciting this year and I am looking forward to working with you all! Please feel free

to reach out with any questions or concerns you may have! I can’t wait to see where this

year will take us!
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